
CLINTON COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
340 E. Michigan Avenue Clinton, Michigan 49236-9564 (517) 456-6501 Superintendent’s Office 

Dear Redwolves Parents/Families, 

Bond Project and Facility Update: Winter 2023 & Beginning of 2024 

As we move into the winter months of 2023 and step into the promising beginnings of 2024, I’m 
delighted to share the progress on the ongoing enhancements outlined in the bond approved by 
our district's voters in 2021. Your steadfast support and investment in Clinton Community 
Schools continue to be the driving force behind our progress. Thank you for your unwavering 
commitment! 

High School Addition: 
I'm pleased to report substantial progress in the construction of the high school addition. New 
drone images showcasing recent advancements will soon be shared, providing an updated view 
of our progress. As always, we urge caution around the construction area for everyone's safety. 

Aerial view of new high school addition New high school gymnasium 

Drone link here from December 15, 2023. 

Project Highlights: 

Elementary School: The door and hardware project, funded by grant monies, have 
commenced and will continue until completion. Despite initial material shortages causing delays, 
the project is now in full swing, ensuring the safety and functionality of our elementary school. 

Current High School: Progress continues on several fronts: 

Roof Top Units (RTU) Replacement: The replacement of the aging HVAC system is completed 
and running smoothly. Ongoing tweaks are being made to optimize its efficiency. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U6VashfZW9C9NGJdcwX8iBhKSQ9TbC2P/view?usp=sharing


Fire Alarm Upgrade: The upgrade of the fire alarm system is now complete and will be 
integrated with the new addition by summer 2024. 

In the next phase, committees for the new addition will be established to focus on finalizing 
interior details and selecting furnishings, technological equipment, and other essentials. 
Simultaneously, committees will form at the elementary level to assess and upgrade furnishings 
needed within their building. 

Your ongoing patience and unwavering support during these projects are immensely valued. We 
are committed to fostering safe, modern, and efficient learning environments for our students. 

Thank you, voters, for entrusting us with this vital work. Your support is truly appreciated and 
drives us to create exceptional spaces for our students. 

Excitement abounds as we witness these transformative changes taking shape! Together, we 
are crafting a remarkable future for our students at Clinton Community Schools. 

Yours in Academics, 

Kevin Beazley 
Superintendent 
Clinton Community Schools 

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the voters of our community for their unwavering 
support of the bond. Your investment in our facilities is a testament to our shared commitment to 
the future of our students, families, and the entire community. It is a foundation upon which we 
will build for generations to come, and your trust in our vision is deeply appreciated. 


